
From: Kendall McCarty <kendall@nextstepstrategies.net>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/28/2017 11:13:18 AM
Subject: Peach Festival Parade

Hey Tori!

Sorry it took so long for me to get back to you. We are excited to have the Lt. Governor joining us for 
the parade. We will be in spot number 12 in the line up. The parade begins at 9:30. It will probably be 
best if they plan to be there by 9:15 at the latest, because I know they do close the roads. I have 
spoken with the Peach Festival Officials and they have mailed an invite to your office for the Lt. 
Governor too attend their luncheon.

Please let me know if you have any question! See you on the 4th!

Kendall McCarty
Next Step Strategies LLC
P.O. Box 85933
Lexington, SC 29073
803-530-4075
kendall@nextstepstrategies.net
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